
Date: August 2024
To: All Fox Point / Bayside Community Members
Subject: Annual Notification of Asbestos Management Plan

Stormonth Elementary School and Bayside Middle School have been inspected
for asbestos containing building materials. Our management plan has been
submitted to the State of Wisconsin for review in compliance with the Asbestos
Hazard Awareness Response Act (AHERA) 40 CFR that went into effect in 1987.
EMC Environmental has been contracted to perform the required 3-year
inspection and to insure compliance with EPA (Environmental Protection Agency)
regulations.

The management plan is available for inspection in the Business Services Office
during normal business hours. Due to the size and complexity of the document,
you may require the assistance of a staff person familiar with the plan during your
examination of the document in our office.

Copies of the plan or parts of the plan may be requested in writing and will be
made available within 30 days upon receipt of the request. A fee for labor and
duplication will be charged and must be paid in advance.

All asbestos abatement to date has been done safely and successfully according
to standards set by the EPA. A mandatory six-month periodic surveillance will be
performed by EMC Environmental as well as a three-year cyclical inspection as
required by law.

The Fox Point Bayside School District has made a significant commitment in time
and resources to develop this program to ensure our school is safe for all
members of our community. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (414) 247-4167 or at mgrasswick@foxbay.org

Sincerely,

Marc Grasswick

Director of Facility Services

mailto:mgrasswick@foxbay.org

